## CAROLINE CALDERONE BAISLEY DIRECTOR OF HEALTH



MICHAEL LONG, Director
Division of Environmental Services
DOUGLAS SERAFIN, Laboratory
DEBORAH TRAVERS, Director
Division of Family Health
THOMAS MAHONEY, Director
Special Clinical Services
STEPHANIE PAULMENO, Director
COMMUNITY HEALTH PLANNING

## DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

## KINDERGARTEN/NEW ENTRANT DENTAL FORM

Dear Parent:

Now is the time to make arrangements for your child's dental examination, particularly if he/she is entering school in the fall.

In accordance with Section 10-206 of the Connecticut General Statutes, children should have a gross dental screening before entering school. It is highly recommended that this examination be performed by a dentist. The dental health history is a permanent part of your child's cumulative school health record.

Please take this form to your family dentist for completion and then return it to your child's school Dental hygienist.

Linda C. Conti RDH, B.S.

## Name of Pupil \_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_School: Pupil's Address \_\_\_\_\_\_\_Grade \_\_\_\_\_\_ \_\_\_\_\_NO TREATMENT NEEDED \_\_\_\_\_\_\_IS UNDER TREATMENT (expected completion date) \_\_\_\_\_\_\_ \_\_\_\_\_ALL NEEDS AT PRESENT CORRECTED \_\_\_\_\_\_\_Signature of Dentist DATE \_\_\_\_\_\_\_ Name and address of Dentist (Please Print or Stamp)

Office of Dental Health

Linda Conti, RDH, B.S. Jeannie Schnakenberg, RDH, B.S. lconti@greenwichct.org
ischnakenberg@greenwichct.org

203-622-7858

203-622-3779